
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDER 
***CLUBS FINISH THIS WEEK*** 

 

 

 

 

 

TOMORROW – World Book Day 

Dress up as your favourite story 

character or wear comfy casual 

clothes!  

Don’t forget we also have our  

‘Marvellous World Book Day Menu’ 

(See below)  

                 Friday 15th March 

RED NOSE DAY (see later in 

newsletter) 

Wednesday 20th March 

Easter Menu (See below)  

Parents Evening 

will take place on: 

Wednesday 13th & Tuesday 19th March 

Appointments are now available to book via ParentMail. 

Should you be unable to book online, or there are no available 

appointments, please call the school office where we will be happy 

to book an appointment for you. 
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   Coming soon… 

Save the date! 
 

Spring Disco : 

20th March 

School closes for Easter: 

Friday 22nd March 

Training Day: 

Mon 8th April 

School re-opens: 

Tues 9th April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been another busy fortnight in school! This week in our 
assemblies we have been celebrating ‘Mothering Sunday’ and its 
origins and traditions – please ask your children about it! Mr Cockburn 
and I have also been explaining new rules for behaviour in assemblies, 
walking around school and conduct on the playground. We are really 
proud of the children’s response to this so far. 
 
After- school clubs finish at the end of this week with the exception of 
Friday football club, which will continue each Friday.   
 
Tomorrow we have World Book Day, and also Comic Relief on Friday 
15th March – see details later in the newsletter. 
We are also looking forward to seeing parents and carers on our 
Parents’ Evenings over the next couple of weeks. Please do let us 
know if you have been unable to make an appointment. 
Best wishes, 

S England 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    Easter           

                                                   



Cross Country Run 

The next cross-country run will take place on 

Tuesday 12th March, 4:00 - 5:30pm for children in 

Years 2 – 6 at The Scarborough Rugby Club. 

Parents/carers are responsible for staying with their 

children.  If your child has taken part in a cross 

country run already this year, please keep the same 

running number.  If your child does not have a 

number, please ask at the main office.   

 

 

                          Year 4,5 & 6 Swimming    

 

Thank you…… 
 

…to all who continue to contribute towards the cost of the 

transport for swimming.  Your ongoing support is very much appreciated when costs are 

continually rising.  
 
 

 

  GLOW CRAZY SPRING DISCO                                
 

Wednesday 20th March 
 

£7 PER A CHILD ALL INCLUDED 
 

THIS INCLUDES DRINKS, HOT DOGS, SWEETS, GLOW STICKS, FACE PAINT AND OF COURSE THE AMAZING DISCO 
AND GAMES BY PADDY AND NICKY. 

 
KS1 - Reception, Y1/2/3 - 5.00pm - 6.15pm 

KS2 - Year 3/4/5/6 - 6.30pm - 7.45pm 
Year 3 can attend either DISCO. 

 
PARENTS ARE ABLE TO ATTEND WITH THEIR CHILDREN IF THEY WISH TO. 

TICKETS TO BE PURCHASED ONLINE WITH THE LINK BELOW. 
PLEASE BE AWARE THERE ARE TWO SEPARATE BOOKING PLATFORMS 

FOR KS1 AND KS2. 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool 
 

PLEASE FILL OUT THE EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS, ALLERGIES AND DIETARY REQUIREMENTS SO WE CAN 
KEEP YOUR CHILD SAFE. 

 
Many thanks in advance 

FOLS TEAM 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool?fbclid=IwAR1bbTn7eU4GvDE-xLcZIUKuPcfTlB6UUR-
79MUcDflh3djwhRr73oMuoP8 

 
 

Race times 

It is your responsibility to ensure your child arrives at the 

venue in good time for the start of their race:  

4.00pm – Year 2 Girls     4.05pm- Year 2 Boys 

4.10pm – Year 3 Girls     4.20pm- Year 3 Boys 

4.30pm – Year 4 Girls     4.40pm – Year 4 Boys 

4.50pm – Year 5 Girls     5.00pm – Year 5 Boys 

5.10pm – Year 6 Girls     5.20pm – Year 6 Boys 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool?fbclid=IwAR1bbTn7eU4GvDE-xLcZIUKuPcfTlB6UUR-79MUcDflh3djwhRr73oMuoP8
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool?fbclid=IwAR1bbTn7eU4GvDE-xLcZIUKuPcfTlB6UUR-79MUcDflh3djwhRr73oMuoP8


 

                  THE DEN                                                      

                 Easter Opening Times 

 
We're open:     Mon 25th - Thurs 28th March (wk 1) closed Good Friday. 

                     Tues 2nd - Fri 5th April (wk 2)  closed Easter Monday. 
                Monday 8th April (school training day as normal) 

 

Come along and join us for fun to celebrate our 25th Birthday of The Den! 

We opened our doors for the first time back in March 1999! 

 

We will be enjoying party food and lots of party games! 
 

During the first week we will be doing fun Easter activities and some gardening. (Hopefully outside 

with some nice weather!) 

On the second week we will enjoy some party celebrations and activities, have some yummy party 

food and play lots of party games. 
 

Our prices and times are as follows: 
 
8.45am - 3.00pm - £15.25  
8.30am - 5.30pm - £22.00 
 
Tel: 871861 or email  thedenburniston@btconnect.com 
 

              

  



 

Friday 

school 

Wear as much red as you can, and join in 

our Crazy Hair Day! We look forward to 

seeing your weird and wacky hair 

creations! 

Voluntary donations to Comic Relief 

gratefully received. 

...and have crazy hair! 


